
 
 
 

 

 

8th April 2021 
 
Our Ref: FOI 1508 
 
Dear Ben 
 
Re: Freedom of Information (England) Act 2002 – Final Response 
 
Thank you for your email dated 30th March 2021 asking for information under the Freedom of 

Information Act (FOIA) 2000, regarding documents and services relating to Tier 2 weight 

management services. 

I am writing to confirm that we have now completed the search for the information which you 

requested, please see attached. 

In keeping with the spirit and effect of the Freedom of Information Act, all information is 
assumed to be releasable to the public unless it is exempt. The information we have supplied 
to you may now be published on our website together with any related information that will 
provide a key to its wider context. 
 
The information supplied to you continues to be protected by the Copyright, Designs and 
Patents Act 1988. You are free to use it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial 
research you are doing and for the purposes of news reporting. Any other reuse, for example 
commercial publication, would require the permission of the copyright holder.  
 
Should you be dissatisfied with the way in which the Southampton City Clinical Commissioning 
Group has dealt with your request, you have the right to require us to review our actions and 
decisions. The Southampton City Clinical Commissioning Group was merged into the 
Hampshire, Southampton and Isle of Wight Clinical Commissioning Group on 1 April 2021. If 
you wish to request a review, please contact the Hampshire, Southampton and Isle of Wight 
Clinical Commissioning Group or e-mail: hsiccg.foi@nhs.net within 40 working days. Internal 
review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response 
to your original enquiry. 
 
Your request must be in a recordable format (letter, email, audio tape, etc.). You will receive 
a full response to your request for review within 20 working days of its receipt.  
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to English Information Commissioner to review our decision.   
 
You must submit your complaint to the Commissioner within six months of receiving the 
response to review letter. The Commissioner’s Office may be contacted as follows: 
 
Website:  https://ico.org.uk/about-the-ico/jobs/departments/foi-complaints-and-appeals-
department/  
 
Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
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Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 (local rate) or 01625 545 745 if you prefer to use a national rate number 
 
Further information about the Freedom of Information Act can be sourced on the Information 
Commissioner's website: http://www.ico.gov.uk/. 
 
If you have any queries about this e-mail, please contact me.  Please remember to quote the 
reference number above in any future communications. 
 
Yours sincerely 
  
Freedom of Information Team 
Hampshire, Southampton and Isle of Wight Clinical Commissioning Group 
 

http://www.ico.gov.uk/

